Nov 13th 2019

WIMESSA Fourth Report for AUS Council 

· We had our Malaysian and Singaporean Coffee Hour 2 weeks ago, with the Malaysian and Singaporean Students’ Association.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Our next Coffee Hour is taking place this Friday. It will be co-hosted with the newly formed South Asian Collective and will focus on spreading awareness about the issue of the region of Kashmir, which has been subjected to a lockdown by the Indian government for the past 5 months.
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